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NEWSLETTER

Praise the LORD & greetings from Okinawa!

We serve a mighty and faithful God! Looking back
at 2024, | can honestly express He has been
good to us. Every door and new adventure has
been a testament of Him leading us, and we are
anticipating great things in 2025.

Starting the year, we have had to introduce a
second service. There has been many first time
visitors attending, and our current parking lot can
not hold everyone. Much of the staff has had to
park in near by stores to make room. FAR RIGHT
PICTURE: During our Life Connections weekend,
nearly half of the room was filled with young
children and youth. Once a month, there is a
dedicated service for the Youth, and we are
seeing young people hungry for the LORD. We
thank God for this next generation.

TOP LEFT PICTURE: My wife and | are
blessed to be able to minister, and we
couldn’t have done it without a tremendous
team.

MIDDLE PICTURE: A grandmother was
visiting her family here in Japan, and was
later taught a Bible study. She felt the need
to be baptized in Jesus’ name.

Thank you for partnering with us. Your
continued support and prayer for the nation

of Japan is incredibly valued.

-Yours in Christ, Shawn & Yuka Ward

| am the vine, ye are the branches: He that abideth in me, and | in him, the same bringeth forth much fruit: for

without me ye can do nothing. -John 15:5

Shawn & Yuka Ward



